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August 18, 1982

James T. Howell, M.D. , M.P.H. , Director
Health Program Office
Department of Health and

Rehabilitative Services
1323 Winewood Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Dear Dr. Howell:

This confirms a recent conversation between Dr. Lyle Jerrett of your staff and
Mr. R. L. Woodruff of my staff relating to NRC's review of the Florida Radiation
Control Program for agreement material. As discussed, the formal review is
scheduled for October 4-8, 1982.

Mr. Joel 0. Lubenau, Office of State Programs, and Mr. Woodruff, State Agreements
Representative, will be the NRC's representatives for the review. If your
schedule permits, our representatives would like to discuss the results of the
review with you during the afternoon of October 8,1982.

If you have any questions, or desire to discuss this matter with me, please do
not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

(original signed by RDMartin/for)
James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

cc: Lyle Jerrett, Ph.D. , Director
Radiological Health Services

G. Wayne Kerr, Director
Office of State Programs

bcc: D. A. Nussbaumer, OSP
J. O. Lubenau, OSP
R. E. Trojanowski, RII
Docunent Management Branch
State of Florida
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